
 

 

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 
Lac La Biche Hamlet 

Water Tower Revamping 
 
Dear Property Owners/Residents: 
 
Lac La Biche County, MARTUSHEV GROUP will soon begin work in Lac La Biche Hamlet. This 
project includes exterior and interior coating removal, tank base appurtenances removal and 
minor repairs on tank plate, foundation reinforcement and exterior coating system. A diagram 
of the work area is attached. 
 
 
Timeline:  June 1st, 2025 to July 13th, 2025 (weather permitting) 
Scope of Work: Revamping of the old water tower  
Hours of Work: 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. (Monday to Saturday) 
 
Impact to Residents and Local Traffic: 

- Street level sidewalk access will remain open on both 99 Ave and 95 street. 
- Regular haul truck movement throughout the hamlet. 
- Traffic control during construction at access points. 
- Waste & Recycling and Utility services will not be affected. 

 
Please respect all construction signage and barricades and ask that the public stay clear of the 
work area and haul routes. 
 
We appreciate your patience and cooperation as we complete this important work. If you have 
any questions or concerns, please contact: 
 
 Consultant/Contract

or 
Martushev Logging 
Ltd –  
 Engineering 
Division 
Leo Nava 
Site Engineer  
780 – 907 - 1150 
leo@martushev.ca  
 

Owner  
Lac La Biche County 
Wajeeha Ansari. 
Mobile: (780) 404-1510 
wajeeha.ansari@laclabichecounty.
com 

Owner  
Lac La Biche County 
Ali Memon. 
Mobile: (780) 404-6869 
ali.memon@laclabichecounty.c
om 
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